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Dear Sir Sean,    
 
This missive, I hope, finds you in good spirits. I write to you to announce that 
I will be attending the upcoming Philly Beer Week and will be making a 
series of appearances at eight Philadelphia pubs from June 5 though June 12 , 
including the much ballyhooed “Opening Tap” on June 4. (If  Ben Franklin 
thinks he can steal the show, he’s got another thing coming.)  
 
My return to the world after more than two centuries in hibernation serves two 
purposes. The first is to dispense the witty and sometimes blunt advice I 
became known for, and the second is to herald the creation of the Chesterfield 
Society, an organization dedicated to those who profess a love of the beer that 
bears my name – Yuengling’s Lord Chesterfield Ale. 
 
An itinerary of my upcoming appearances at Philly Beer Week will be 
forwarded by my advisory and counsel, Mr. David Shoffner. I welcome the 
opportunity to meet you, either for an interview or a half yard of ale… or both!  
  
Cheers,  
Lord Chesterfield  
 
P.S. – For photos, or to schedule an interview with myself or a representative 
from D.G. Yuengling & Sons, please contact my advisor and counsel in all 
matters 21st century-related, Mr. David Shoffner. He may be reached at 
717-234-8886, 717-525-0055, or via electronic mail at dshoffner@pavone.net.  
 


